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As a voter and resident on the Oregon Coast, I request that you approve the forest carbon incentives bill.
This massive clear cutting and subsequent spraying is not good for us, for our forests or for the animals
that live in the forests.
This new bill will help in two ways:  it will be a deterrent to the logging industry plus a portion of the
additional taxes received are earmarked for environmental causes. I can not think of any valid reason why
the big logging companies should be given a tax break or encouraged in any way.

thank you for your help.
roberta baker
Lincoln city, oregon
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